
Chr ist's Co-Mission Inter national 
                                                              Newsletter #56  Second Quarter 2013 

 
Throughout recent months, much attention and effort has been 
focused on our ninth grade students at Loved By Jesus School. 
The nationalized exams are very competitive and determine 
whether a student will be invited to attend a government High 
School or not. Devoted LBJS teachers have often returned to 
teach evening classes to diligent students. We now await the 
results of the full week of exams. Most importantly, over the years,  
LBJS staff and volunteers from CCMI have had the opportunity to 
minister the love and truth of Christ to these students. Please pray 
that the seeds the Lord has planted through us will reap a harvest.   
    

 
LBJS has had the opportunity to present several of our students for 
a Local/Regional/National spelling bee competition. The report is 
that LBJS placed second as a school and that four of our JHS 
students have qualified for the upcoming nationals. In the picture to 
the left, our students were being quizzed by officials for initial 
qualification. We are very grateful to those who donate dictionaries. 
 

 

In our last newsletter we mentioned the development of the “Parent-
School Alliance”. Although it will take time for many parents to 
understand the essential benefit of parents working together with 
school staff for the wholesome upbringing of their children, 

increasingly, the 
Lord is building 
that comradery. 
It is thrilling to 
see Department 

Coordinators 
rise to the 
challenge of chairing Departmental Parent Meetings and 
to observe teachers reaching out to parents more than 
ever. Previously it was common to hear differences of 
opinion shared very loudly but things are changing … 
harmony is so much sweeter, by God’s grace.  

  

Please keep praying for the aroma of His kingdom to waft throughout the Kroboland … as it does in heaven.   
  

                        
 
 
 
 
 
 

This young man came to the Mission in desperate need of employment.     
What an honor it is to serve together with those whom God sends our way.   
His shirt states: “This is what awesome looks like” as he reads a Gospel of 
John that we were blessed to give to him.  When we are together again, we 
plan to discuss the several chapters he has already read. It is truly awesome to 
surrender to the Lord of the harvest and to experience the joy of serving with 
Him.   

 “Seeking first His kingdom with Christians globally” 
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“If we could wait and listen for the way God is going 
and just tag along and join him in what He is doing, 

we’d make a lot more progress!” - Dr. D.Heughins 
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